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What has Class 1 been up to? 

 

 

Year 1 has been working on 2D and 3D shapes. To understand the difference 

we designed a building drawing 2D shapes and then we turned our creations 

into something real using 3D shapes! 

Last week we also celebrated our reading party! Some of us brought one of 

our favourite books to share with our peers. We had lots of stories, arts and 

crafts and even some Christmas decorations! We used salt dough to make 

them. Next step will be decorate/paint them. 



Christmas at St Jude’s 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to invite you to this year’s Christmas performances and also our Carol 

Service at Herne Hill Baptist Church.   

 

Whoops-A-Daisy Angel - Christmas Performance – all children in Reception 

The performance of Whoopsie Daisy Angel will take place on Monday 12th December in 

the school hall. Please arrive at school at 9:20, ready to be seated for 9:30. 

 

The Christmas Story - Christmas Performance – all children in Years 1 to 6 

The performance of the Christmas Story will take place on Thursday 14th December in the 

school hall. Please arrive at school at 9:20, ready to be seated for 9:30. 

 

Carol Service – all children in years Reception to Year 6:  

Our rehearsal for the carol service in Herne Hill Baptist Church will take place on Monday 

18th December. We will be leaving school at 1:30pm and returning by 3pm.  

Our carol service is on Wednesday 20th December. We will be leaving school as soon as 

possible after the morning register at 9am and return to school at approximately 

10.30am.  

We would love parents and carers to help us walk to and from the Church on both days. 

Herne Hill Baptist Chruch have informed us that they are welcoming visitors.  

Due to seating capacity, the Church can hold 5 parents per class. If you are available and 

can commit to help, please let your child’s teacher know as soon as possible.  



Class 4/5 Natural History Museum Trip 

Year 5/6 had a wonderful time at the Natural History Museum on Monday last 
week!  

As part of our current topic in Humanities, 'Extreme Earth', we went to see 
the Volcanoes and Earthquake exhibition.  



Year 5/6 Natural History Museum Trip 

Year 5/6 also learnt lots about different  types of Volcanoes and earthquakes 
and also had a turn on the Kobe Earthquake simulator! As well as this we had 

lots of fun exploring and learning in other parts of the museum which 
included seeing a giant mechanical Scorpion!  



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

 

  

 

Class Five/Six 

Class Five/Six’s Friday 

Star is Freya! Freya has done 
some brilliant writing this 
week and we have been 
particularly impressed with 
the letter she wrote to the 
main character of our text, 
‘Floodland’. She included lots 
of brilliant examples of the subjunctive form, 
which we have been learning about in class. 
Amazing work Freya, keep it up! 

With  394 points, this week’s dojo winners are Year 1! 
 
You have clearly been working hard in your classroom. You got most of your 
points this week for being prepared, showing great carpet rules and lining up 
beautifully!  

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

Class Two’s  Friday Star 

is Florence. Florence has been 
so motivated in her learning 
this week. She has been 
answering questions, using key 
vocabulary and a positive role 
model to those around her. 
Keep this up Florence! 

  

Class 4/5 

Class  Four/Five ’s  Friday  

Star is Leni. Leni has been 
trying so hard in her spellings. 
She has been revisiting them 
over and over again to make 
them stick in her brain. She 
absolutely smashed this 
week’s spelling test! Well done Leni. 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class Three’s Friday Star is Luna! For always  trying 
her best, demonstrating St. Jude’s  values at the 
highest level throughout her school days and taking on 
challenges and helping others around her. Keep up the 
good work! 

 

Dojo Winners 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

Reception Friday Star is Kenzie. Kenzie painted 
an amazing picture of circles after we had learnt 
about different shapes in maths. He thought 
carefully about the different actions and 
movements in the picture.  
 
 

Class One’s Friday Star 

is Iyla Q! Iyla has been 
working really hard in her 
spellings/reading, she is also 
working hard to make her 
work very clear and 
presentable.  Well done Iyla, 
we are a star! 



 

 

 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 

 We work well together 

 We are prepared and helpful 

 We are resilient  

 We are there for one another 

 We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Alex, Year 3 

For exceptional behaviour on Class 3’s 

trip to London Southbank. 

Worker of the Week 

Avery, Year 4/5 

For brilliant work in her reading record 

this week. 



 

Class Assemblies 

Please find the dates below; these are subject to change but we will notify you as soon as possible. They 

will be held in the school hall at 9.05am.  

Reception— Tuesday 26th March and Tuesday 2nd July  

Year 1—Tuesday 21st May and Tuesday 16th July  

Year 2— Tuesday 19th March and Tuesday 7th May 

Year 3— Tuesday 30th January and Tuesday 18th June 

Year 4/5— Tuesday 28th November and Tuesday 30th April  

Year 5/6—End of Year Production (date TBC) 

 

Trips, Visits and Workshops 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2—Perform Drama Workshops for each class, Tuesday 5th December 

Year 3,4,5,& 6—Sport Inspired Festival, Tuesday 12th December, all day 

 

Whole School 

Phonics Workshop for Reception and Year 1 Parents—TBC 

Christmas Fair—Friday 8th December, 3.30 onwards 

West African Drumming Performance from After-School Club—Thursday 14th December, 4—4.30pm. 

All parents welcome! 

Reception Class Christmas Performance—Tuesday 12th December, 9.30 in the school hall 

Years 1—6 Christmas Performance—Thursday 14th December, 9.30 in the school hall 

Christmas Lunch—Wednesday 20th December  

Christmas Service at Herne Hill Baptist  Church rehearsal—Monday 18th December, pm 

Christmas Service at Herne Hill Baptist  Church—Wednesday 20th December, am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 









 




